
 

May 22, 2017 

 

 

Fire Chief’s Report 

1) Community Events - I seem to be getting quite a few last second requests which is not a problem unless I’m 
out of town. I haven’t planned any vacations these next few months so hopefully I’ll be able to fill all of the 
requests. 

a. Madrona Beach Water Association – May 20th thanks to Commissioner Williams for covering me. 
b. Cadet Family Night – Tuesday, May 23rd, 1800 
c. Palisades Water Association – Sun, June 4th 1200 (Tentative) 
d. Preparedness Safety Fair – Sat, June 10th 1000 
e. Camano Shores Water Association – Sun, June 11th 1400 
f. Park Lane Water Association – Sat, June 17th 1100 

2) 2016 Annual Report – The 2016 Financial Annual Report will be submitted to the State this Friday so please 
review and submit comments or questions if you would like to. 

3) FF Academy graduation – Monday, June 5th, 1830 at St 1-4. I have another Board meeting that evening but I 
hope that some of the Commissioners will be able to attend. 

4) CRP grant – Five-county proposal to be funded as the North Puget Sound ACH. Initial request is for $14 
million. Initial due date was mid-May but they extended it to this Friday. Added Island and San Juan 
Counties at the last second and I am hopeful but with some concerns. 

5) Marine 1-4 is OOS. Jay found some holes in the hull which appear to be due to corrosion. Trying to find out 
now if it can be repaired. 

6) EMS Week- Our “Take 10 to save a life” CPR program is underway at the plaza this week. Jim Reinhardt has 
done a tremendous job in getting this up and running. Stop by if you get a chance. 

7) MCI Trailer (Health One and Sirens) – Jim has asked to be able to use our current MCI trailer as a pub ed 
trailer which I think will be a good use of the vehicle. I am going to be asking some of our local community 
groups for some financial support in refurbishing the trailer. All of the MCI supplies will still be available. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


